From: David Fowler

Sent: 05 July 2021 08:02
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Planning Application 2021/2472/P

Please log and upload objection.
Thanks,

David

David Fowler
Deputy Team Leader

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

finE S’

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Beverley Dear [

Sent: 04 July 2021 08:56

To: David Fowler <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>; Planning Enquiries {Shared Mailbox)
<Planning@hackney.gov.uk>; Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning Application 2021/2472/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]| Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sirs

I would like to object to the above planning application.

I am a long standing Islington resident, user of the Canal and member of Friends of Regents Canal.
The proposed building is an over development and out of character.

The precious green corridor between St Pancras Way and Royal College Street will be seriously adversely
affected.

Please take my objections into consideration.

Thank you.



Mrs Beverley Dean



